Recycling
FLUORESCENT BULB RECYCLING

Douglass Township Montgomery County does not accept fluorescent light buibs
for disposal. All fluorescent bulbs contain mercury and therefore should be
recycled rather than placed in a landfill. For more information about fluorescent
fight bulb recycling, visit the Environmental Protection Agencies website.

Several area retailers accept CFL bulbs for recycling with no purchase nessecary.
Look for collection bins at store entrances or ask about fluorescent bulb recycling
at the service desk. Look for fluorescent buib recycling programs at home
improvement stores and at businesses that sell light fixtures and light bulbs.

Residents can bring spent fluorescent bulbs to any Montgomery County
Household Hazardous Waste collection event scheduled throughout the year.

Businesses, institutions or residents generating large amounts of fluorescent
bulbs should contact bulb recyclers directly for service. Attached is a list of
fluorescent bulb recyclers.

AERC
Allentown, Pennsylvania
610-797-7608

Veolia ES Technical Solutions, LLC
1-888-669-9725

CRS Recycling Solutions, LLC
Fall River, MA
www.crsrecycle.com

To be added to this list, please contact recycling coordinator Andrew Duncan at 610-367-2381



